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This has been another quiet period on the recreation ground. The wet weather has not encouraged use of either the playing field or the children’s play area.  However, vehicles driving over the grass in these conditions have left obvious wheel tracks. 
A new grass cutting contract has been agreed with idverde to start in the Spring.
Activity has been more lively on and around the car park.  An unattributable vehicle strike has loosened the southern gatepost and one of the posts supporting the chain perimeter fence has also been broken.  There is a plan to address both issues and also to extend the post and chain fence to dissuade drivers from encroaching onto the grass. 
Levelling of molehills will be necessary before the new grass contractor starts work.
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